FC50. MIXED TENURE CHARGING ARRANGEMENTS

In terms of the Council’s Scheme of Delegation, this item had been called into Council
by Councillors Alexander and Kenna.

There was submitted (circulated) (a) Extract of Minute of Meeting of the Policy and
Resources Committee held on 8 September 2009, (b) Joint Report by the Director of
Corporate and Neighbourhood Services and Acting Director of Social Work Services
submitted to the meeting of the Policy and Resources Committee held on 8 September
2009 and (c) Report by the Director of Corporate and Neighbourhood Services
submitted to the meeting of the Housing and Social Care Committee held on 1
September 2009.

Councillor Goldie, seconded by Councillor Blackwood, moved that the discounted
pricing structure be discontinued for owners involved in the Planned Maintenance
Programme with the exception of the refurbishment of the High Rise Flats.

By way of an Amendment, Councillor Meiklejohn, seconded by Councillor McNally,
moved that:-

“the discounted pricing structure should be retained including that for the refurbishment
of High Rise Flats”.

On a division 16 Members voted for the Motion, and 13 voted for the Amendment.
Accordingly, AGREED to discontinue the discounted pricing structure for owners

involved in the Planned Maintenance Programme with the exception of the
refurbishment of the High Rise Flats.



